DANIEL LURIE

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
SAN FRANCISCO

To: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From: Sophia Kittler, Mayor’s Budget Director

Date: May 30, 2025

Re: De-appropriation — San Francisco Public Utilities Commission - $12,990,064 -

FY2025-2026

Ordinance de-appropriating $12,990,064 in the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission
in Fiscal Year (FY) 2025-2026.

Should you have any questions, please email Adam Thongsavat at adam.thongsavat(@sfeov.org.
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